FANTI:

Casalecchio di Reno, S Mars 2020

To the kind attention of the Fanti Group partners, customers and suppliets,

Following the recent developments related to the COVID-19 epidemic we believe it is important to share with you all
the necessary info in order to proactively and responsibly face this new global crisis. Our aim is to inform you about
the measures adopted to prevent and contain the spread of the virus.

» The situation: As many of you know, the ltalian government has launched new provisions that [imit the
movement of citizens in large areas of Northern Italy. The "red areas” from which it was not possible to
enter and leave have been removed and have been replaced by "orange areas"” in which freedom of
movement is permitted for specific activities, including work. This allows us to continue our operations
without constraints, as our employees are free to go to the workplace without restrictions and the
movement of goods and cross-border transport is guaranteed.

s Our production sites: Four of our production sites are located within these orange areas - ICM {Parma);
Venegoni {Novara); Polibox Italiana {Lodi); Pcans (Rimini) - whereas the main production site of Giorgio Fanti
located in Bologna and the production site of Gl {Romania) are not in any way affected by these
extraordinary measures.

s Procedures to be followed: The Fanti Group, in the last two weeks, has adopted preventive measures in
order to protect the health of its employees, customers and suppliers. At the moment we have not
registered any infection among our employees, nor are we aware of infected staff among our partners.

We remind all those who load or unload goods in our warehouses to cammunicate to their drivers to strictly
regard the following rules:

- Stop and wait outside the defined areas;

- Wear your own protective mask;

- Sanitize your hands with the appropriate disinfectant;

- Return to your vehicle.

Given the rapidly evolving circumstances, it is very difficult for us to foresee what the future developments may be.
We will therefore be in charge to keep you constantly informed, through our email bulletins and our website

www.gruppofanti.com

As usual, we remain available for any clarification.

Kind regards,

Stefano Fanti
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